
 

 

Timber Ridge Presbyterian Women 

May 7, 2019 

 

 Our meeting was held at the church and everyone brought refreshments to share. 

Seven women attended. They were: Bobbie Jo Barrett, Zelma Edmondson, Rev. Chris 

Bohn, Judy Hinkle, Marilyn Brumley, Beth Morrell, and Eleanor Lowery. 

 As we gathered, all were invited to enjoy the refreshments while we shared 

concerns, announcements, and prayer requests. Our Vice-moderator, Eleanor Lowery, 

presided over the meeting and opened our meeting with prayer. Our purpose was read in 

unison. We had no Mission Interpretation, but it was mentioned that the church would be 

sponsoring a dinner for the eighth graders at the Glenwood Store on May 16th. Contact 

Ruth for details. 

 Lesson five of our Bible Study entitled God With Us When We’re Powerless was 

led by Judy Hinkle. Our study was concluded with prayer. 

 Our business meeting began with the reading of the minutes from our April 

meeting. They were approved as read. The treasurer reported a balance of $437.24 with 

an additional $80 to be deposited. Our Birthday Offering and regular offering were 

collected. Marilyn shared a note from Jim Austin of Holston Presbytery Camp thanking 

us for our gift. 

 Old business discussion: Baby Knox has arrived! We will make plans to have a 

shower for Ethan and Lauren’s baby on either June 9th or 23rd, whichever suits them best! 

New business: Our mission projects for May, June, and July are Sunset Gap, Healthy 

Women Healthy Families, and Morgan Scott. Judy made the motion that we do the same 

as last year and give $100 to each. Beth seconded the motion and all were in favor. There 

was no further business and the meeting was closed with the Mizpah Benediction. 

 Our next meeting will be on August 6th at the home of Beth Morrell. Marilyn will 

give the Mission Interpretation and Beth will lead the sixth lesson of our Bible Study. 

Communion will be prepared as follows: June 2nd by Marilyn Brumley, July 7th by Zelma 

Edmondson, and August 4th by Judy Hinkle 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beth Morrell, Secretary 


